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QUESTION 14: STATEMENT OF PREVIOUS LICENSE DENIAL 

 

iRobot previously held an Experimental License (call sign WE2XUH) first granted on October 3, 

2008 (File Number 0328-EX-PL-2008) and was renewed effective October 1, 2010 (0271-EX-

RR-2010).  Although WE2XUH expired on October 1, 2012, iRobot applied for a new license 

for the same frequency band (4.9 GHz) in the same locations on June 17, 2013.  This application 

was dismissed without prejudice on June 25, 2013 because iRobot is not a public safety entity in 

accordance with 47 CFR § 90.1203.    

 

iRobot is resubmitting an application is to obtain a license to allow iRobot to design, develop, 

manufacture, and test unmanned robots operating in the 4.9 GHz frequency band for local public 

safety entities and United States government agencies (contracts with the public safety and 

United States government agencies are listed and explained in greater detail in separate exhibits).  

In that the 4.9 GHz frequency band is allocated to public safety, these entities require the iRobot 

robots to operate in this band.  Consequently, iRobot is required to use the 4.9 GHz frequency 

band to design, develop, manufacture, and test robots for these customers.   

 

In response to the concerns of the Public Safety Bureau, iRobot reduced the radius of operation 

for each site from 40.20 km to 1.2 km.   

 


